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License: 43-19915-01

, Jo-19522
Pittsburgh-Des Moines Corporation

ATTN: Mr. Craig Child

580 East 600 South

P. 0. Box 1447

Provo, UT 84601

Gentlemen:
Thank you for your letter of August 24, 1982, in response %l our
letter and the aitached Notice of Violation dated August 5, 1982.
We have no further questions at this time, and we will review your corrective
action during a future inzpection.

Sincerely,

Glen D. Brown, Chief
Technical Program Branch
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